
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

5th May 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you had enjoyed the long weekend. 

We are into the final term of the year and the weather is looking lovely at the 

moment. As the weather is warming up, please could children remember to bring a 

sun hat to school with them every day.  

As part of our school policy we cannot apply sun cream to the children; the best 

sun cream to use is the sun cream that lasts for 12 hours, this only then needs 

applying before the children come to school. If not, you can put sun cream in your 

child’s bag but they will need to apply it themselves. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

 

Claire Bannister 

Kate Harvey 

Katherine Clement 


